GOVERNOR ARNOLD SCHWARZENEGGER

March 2008

Association of Government Accountants

Greetings as you observe Certified Government Financial Manager Month.

I deeply appreciate the work of California’s government financial managers.
Their valuable contributions are important to ensuring fiscal accountability
at every level. These highly trained professionals successfully resolve
challenges in how to effectively use public resources, and I salute them on
their dedicated efforts.

I applaud your association for serving as a strong advocate for your
members. Your representation has enhanced our state by providing quallty
training programs and supporting a high standard of conduct.

On behalf of all Californians, I send my best wishes for a memorable
observance and every future success.

Sincerely,

Arnold Schwarzenegger
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